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The governors are seeking to appoint a part-time teacher (0.55FTE) to teach the KS1 class in 

our ‘outstanding’ village school from September 2018 (although an October start could be 

offered to the right candidate). 

 

The successful candidate will have: 

 

• Excellent teaching skills which help every child to reach his or her potential 

• A strong knowledge of the KS1 curriculum, especially Phonics 

• The ability to work as part of a small and dedicated team committed to maintaining the 

highest standards in all aspects of the life of the school 

• A flexible approach to the planning and delivery of the curriculum; this post may include 

some topic-based afternoons where the Foundation Stage and KS1 are taught together 

• A willingness to contribute to curriculum development through the sharing of subject 

knowledge with colleagues 

• The ability to communicate effectively with children, parents and colleagues 

• A genuine commitment to the ethos of our outstanding Church School 

 

In return we can offer you the opportunity to: 

• work as part of a supportive team of enthusiastic colleagues 

• teach happy and well-behaved children who love to learn in our family-orientated school 

• continue  your own professional development through working with colleagues from our 

own school and access to training courses 

 

The Post 

The post will take the form of a job-share with the successful candidate taking the lead in 

the planning and delivery of Phonics, English and Mathematics. The part-time post will be 

for four mornings and one afternoon or three mornings and two afternoons by 

arrangement. The FTE includes 10% PPA time. 

 

Visits to the school are warmly welcomed. 

Further details are available from the school -  please contact Mrs Sarah Lawson on (01780) 

756236 or sarah.lawson@uffingtonprimary.co.uk 

  



Closing date for applications is Monday 25th June 2018. 

Interviews will take place in late June. 

 

Uffington CE Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 

people and expects all staff and volunteers to share in this commitment. The successful candidate will be required 

to undertake an Enhanced DBS Disclosure. 


